From: EVA RATZ

Sent: 29 July 2015 20:45

To: Planning

Subject: Ref: 2015/3004/P 36 Redington Road NW3

To whom it might concern,

| wonder how many more Planning Applications | will have to say NO too

considering that my property, is facing 36 Redington Road NW3

( Ref: 2015/3004/P) and 38 Redington Road, a 3up/3down unsightly building with swimming pool and
more

still unfinished and well out of the street's boundary line.To this | can add similar in Temple Wood Ave.
NW3,

Heath Drive, at the back of my property and will not bother you with more.

This part of London is a Conservation area that should be treasured and sustained to the benefit of
people
who care for the future and not for business investments.

Please take example from Westminster City Council (see Monday 27th July 2015 article in Evening
Standard)
and accept my NO.

Sincerely,
E Ratz

51 Redington Road
NW3 7RP



